
 

 

Dear Franco: 

 

I would have cherished the opportunity to share with you my sincerest wishes de vive voix. 

I will soon have the chance to do so in the near future, in Rome, where I always look forward to 

continuing our conversations.   

 

Warmest wishes from a friend, 

 

Tarek 

 

 

Tarek Elhaik, Univ. Davis, California. 

 

 


